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Based upon the findings of the draft second supplemental EIS, any plans to permit this methanol
plant are extremely shortsighted and pose a significant threat to our environment and the planet. As
a WA licensed professional mechanical engineer, I agree with the EIS report indicating negative
effects of the plant. Washington should refocus its efforts on clean alternative energy and not enable
dirty energy to continue as business as usual. Clearly, China could burn the methanol rather than
produce plastics as Governor Inslee suggested. Please do not permit this falsely promoted scheme.


